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Question by: John Grigg 
 
To the: Cabinet Member for Housing 
 
 
QUESTION 
 
 
“At a public meeting at St Pauls Church on 5 January, David Cameron said he supported 
the Council's housing plans but added that you "don't have plans to knock down estates". 
This seems at odds with information already in the public realm. Could you give me details 
of the information your Administration gave to Mr Cameron?” 
 
 


